[image: image1.jpg]


Westmount

     Kindergarten

Dear Parents,







March 17, 2023










Newsletter #24
[image: image2.wmf]
� HYPERLINK "https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fcolornimbus.com%2Fa-pot-of-gold-with-a-shamrock-symbol-coloring-page%2F&psig=AOvVaw08SnbSFRy1gu6C-7vmWrdv&ust=1584161993167000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJCktcDVlugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ" \t "_blank" ���





On Thursday, we held a surprise assembly for Mrs. Lloyd in honour of her retirement. Our class made her a book. Each child drew her a picture of what s/he thought Mrs. Lloyd should do during her retirement. Ask your child what s/he drew. The whole school sang her “The Twelve Days of Retirement”. Ask your child about it. We wish Mrs. Lloyd the best in her retirement. 





This week we finished our class mural. Each child cut out a bear that is native to Canada. Ask your child what kind of bear s/he made. We’ve talked about habitat for the different kinds of bears and then made sure that our mural reflected what would be found in the bears’ surroundings. Everybody made something for our mural. Ask your child what s/he made.








Have a fantastic Spring Break! See you back on Monday, April 3rd .


Mrs. Sandra


   	     MacDonald





This week we finished up our learning about bears. We integrated the use of technology during this unit of study – their Green Screen Bear Reports and their Chatterpix Bear Box Projects. The children did a great job and we hope that you like their finished projects. I will send you their digital work soon.





This week our morning Table Tubs have focussed on the upcoming holiday – St. Patrick’s Day. The children got to try out all four of our different activities. Ask your child to tell you what the different centres were.





Your child should have brought his/her blanket home today. It could probably use a wash. Please make sure to send it back after Spring Break.





Happy birthday


To


Houston – March 15





I will be updating the blog over Spring Break. You can check it out at the end of the holiday. Our class blog: � HYPERLINK "mailto:mrsmacdonaldkindergarten@weebly.com" �mrsmacdonaldkindergarten@weebly.com�








“Are you hiding?


 Are you hiding?


 Leprechaun…”


Ask your child to sing you our 


St. Patrick’s Day song. 
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